REPORT OF THE CHAIRMAN

 CORPORATE RESOURCES

OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

There has been one meeting since the last Council meeting.  The meeting proved to be very worthwhile as the Committee had an opportunity to define its future workload particularly with regard to the issues which the Committee is to involve themselves in some detail.  These principally are:

1.         Shared services

2.         Property/asset review

Workshops have been arranged for both of the above items and this will give a better opportunity to members to explore the issues and hopefully develop worthwhile policies for consideration by the Executive.

There was also an acknowledgement that progress had been made with regard to improvement in the sickness record which was applauded.

 

Cllr John Stevenson
 

